
Polizia di Stato

Charity Gospel Concert

An evening dedicated to music but also an opportunity to meet for charitable purposes.

The National Police Blood Donors and Volunteer Association has organized a benefit show on
December 3rd at 8:30 p.m. at the Aranciera of San Sisto in Rome, Via Valle delle Camene 11
(opposite the Baths of Caracalla).

The "Non Soul Gospel" choir, made up of 30 members, will be performing for the occasion.

If you wish to attend the concert please call the Association office on 331. 375.5113 - 339. 113.6030
because booking is required.

The ticket price of 10 euros is a way to support the Association.
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